
Shemra Rizzo

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/3550934/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

17

papers

462

citations

11

h-index

840585

15

g-index

996849

20

all docs

20

docs citations

20

times ranked

837

citing authors



Shemra Rizzo

2

# Article IF Citations

1
Factors associated with COVID-19 viral and antibody test positivity and assessment of test
concordance: a retrospective cohort study using electronic health records from the USA. BMJ Open,
2022, 11, e051707.

0.8 10

2 Quality of Life and Healthcare Resource Use in a Real-world Patient Population with Idiopathic
Pulmonary Fibrosis: The PROOF Registry. Pulmonary Therapy, 2022, 8, 181-194. 1.1 2

3 Machine Learning Prediction of Clinical Trial Operational Efficiency. AAPS Journal, 2022, 24, 57. 2.2 4

4 Systematic pan-cancer analysis of mutationâ€“treatment interactions using large real-world
clinicogenomics data. Nature Medicine, 2022, 28, 1656-1661. 15.2 19

5 Prognostic model to identify and quantify risk factors for mortality among hospitalised patients
with COVID-19 in the USA. BMJ Open, 2021, 11, e047121. 0.8 26

6 Evaluating eligibility criteria of oncology trials using real-world data and AI. Nature, 2021, 592,
629-633. 13.7 115

7 Novel Health Information Technology to Aid Provider Recognition and Treatment of Major Depressive
Disorder and Posttraumatic Stress Disorder in Primary Care. Medical Care, 2019, 57, S190-S196. 1.1 14

8
Lifetime Socioeconomic Status and Late-life Health Trajectories: Longitudinal Results From the
Mexican Health and Aging Study. Journals of Gerontology - Series B Psychological Sciences and Social
Sciences, 2018, 73, gbw048.

2.4 18

9 Two-stage prediction in linear models. Sequential Analysis, 2018, 37, 311-321. 0.2 0

10 Deconstructing Bipolar Disorder and Schizophrenia: A cross-diagnostic cluster analysis of cognitive
phenotypes. Journal of Affective Disorders, 2017, 209, 71-79. 2.0 52

11
Effects of biscuit-type feeding supplementation on the neurocognitive outcomes of HIV-affected
school-age children: a randomized, double-blind, controlled intervention trial in Kenya. Family
Medicine and Community Health, 2017, 5, 245-258.

0.6 7

12 The association between self-rated eating habits and dietary behavior in two Latino neighborhoods:
Findings from Proyecto MercadoFRESCO. Preventive Medicine Reports, 2016, 3, 270-275. 0.8 13

13
The Association between Nutrition Facts Label Utilization and Comprehension among Latinos in
TwoÂ East Los Angeles Neighborhoods. Journal of the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics, 2014, 114,
1915-1922.

0.4 17

14 Associations between oxytocin receptor genotypes and social cognitive performance in individuals
with schizophrenia. Schizophrenia Research, 2014, 159, 353-357. 1.1 35

15 Behavioral approach and avoidance in schizophrenia: An evaluation of motivational profiles.
Schizophrenia Research, 2014, 159, 164-170. 1.1 32

16
Reduction in Fluoroquinolone Use following Introduction of Ertapenem into a Hospital Formulary Is
Associated with Improvement in Susceptibility of Pseudomonas aeruginosa to Group 2 Carbapenems: a
10-Year Study. Antimicrobial Agents and Chemotherapy, 2011, 55, 5597-5601.

1.4 24

17
Sustained reduction in antimicrobial use and decrease in methicillin-resistant Staphylococcus aureus
and Clostridium difficile infections following implementation of an electronic medical record at a
tertiary-care teaching hospital. Journal of Antimicrobial Chemotherapy, 2011, 66, 205-209.

1.3 49


